
 

  
   

  

     
    

   

     
   

  
     

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING TO CONSIDER DESIGNATION OF 
COUNTY-OWNED PROPERTIES APPROPRIATE FOR AFFORDABLE HOUSING 

OKEECHOBEE COUNTY gives notice that it shall hold a public hearing before the Okeechobee 
County Board of County Commissioners on Thursday, August 8, 2024 at 9:00 a.m. in the Judge 
William L. Hendry Courtroom, Room 270, Historic Okeechobee County Courthouse, 304 NW 2nd 

Street, Okeechobee, Florida. The purpose of the public hearing is to consider designating properties 
owned by the county as appropriate to be used for affordable housing. 

A copy of the list of properties may be obtained during normal business hours at the Okeechobee 
County Community Development Department, 1700 NW 9th Avenue, Okeechobee, Florida, 34972. 
Interested parties may appear at the meeting and be heard, and may submit written comments to the 
Community Development Department prior to the hearing. 

Any person deciding to appeal any decision by the Board of County Commissioners with respect to 
any matter considered at this meeting or hearing will need to ensure that a verbatim record of the 
proceedings is made and that the record includes the testimony and evidence upon which the appeal 
will be based. County Clerk tapes are for the sole purpose of backup for official records of the 
County. 
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